
From: Sarah Wehrle <SarahW@blazesigns.co.uk> 

Sent: 05 August 2016 14:42 

To: Planning 

Subject: PP-05347179 

 

Importance: High 

 

Dear Sirs, 

  

With reference to the above application for Easy Coffee in Covent Garden that we have submitted, 

we should have stated on the application form that there were in fact 2off projecting signs not 1off 

and 2off fascia signs (one mitred) not 1off. 

  

Please advise whether you would like us to amend the application form or if you are happy with this 

email as confirmation? 

  

Regards, 

  

  

Sarah Wehrle 

Blaze Signs Ltd 

  

 

Blaze Signs Limited 

TEL: 01843 601075 | FAX: 01843 867924 | WEB: http://www.blazesigns.co.uk 

Patricia Way, Broadstairs, Kent, CT10 2XZ 

Company Registration Number: 1524697 

This e-mail and any attached files are confidential and for the use of the intended recipient(s) only. If you have 
received it in error please notify the sender immediately and then delete the message from your system. Any 
copying, distribution or disclosure of its contents is strictly prohibited. Please consider the environment before 
printing this email. We have committed to minimizing CO2 emissions by using the governments planning portal. 


